
Fwd: Police Vehicle Auction

Marc D. Citrin <mcitrin@tuxedopark-ny.gov>
Mon 1/15/2024 7:15 PM
To:​Elizabeth Doherty <edoherty@tuxedopark-ny.gov>​

Good morning,

Please add this item to the Wednesday agenda.

Thanks.

Marc

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: David Conklin <chief@tuxedopark-ny.gov>
Date: January 15, 2024 at 6:34:29 PM EST
To: "Marc D. Citrin" <mcitrin@tuxedopark-ny.gov>
Subject: Police Vehicle Auction

Mayor Citrin,

I apologize for the last-minute addition to the BOT meeting Agenda but the surplus vehicle that I listed on Auctions International
ends tomorrow (Tuesday January 16th at 7:00 PM.  The Village Board will need to decide and vote on the three options you have: 
1.  Accept the bid.  2.  Make a counter offer to the highest bidder or 3. Re-post the vehicle for three more weeks and hope for a
higher bid.

For your information, the highest bid at this time is $5,200.  As with most auctions, higher bids usually come just prior to close so
we'll have a better idea on Tuesday evening.



 Here is a link to the online auction:  Auctions International - Auction: Village of Tuxedo Park PD-NY #36033 ITEM: 2017 Ford
Explorer SUV/Police Vehicle

Thank you,

David Conklin
Chief of Police
Village of Tuxedo Park Police Department
1 Tuxedo Road
Tuxedo Park, NY 10987
(845) 351-4741

https://www.auctionsinternational.com/auction/36033/item/2017-ford-explorer-suvpolice-vehicle-224482
https://www.auctionsinternational.com/auction/36033/item/2017-ford-explorer-suvpolice-vehicle-224482

